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Jennifer Wheeler

From: Roy Disxon <calioncity@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 2:53 PM
To: Jennifer Wheeler
Subject: Re: City of Calion Boundaries - Census

Jennifer, 
It appears to me that the brown state city limit is more accurate. 
If there is anything I can do please let me know. 
 
On Wednesday, February 19, 2020, 10:15:31 AM CST, Jennifer Wheeler <jennifer.wheeler@arkansas.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Hello! 

  

I met with Mayor Yutzy last week at the ARML Conference and we discussed the differences between what the state has 
for Calion’s city limits compared to the Census. He indicated that the state was more correct than the Census—which 
indicates we may be able to send a correction to the Census. I tried calling the number listed on ARML’s website but it 
didn’t go through. Can you please either forward this to him or someone who can assist? Please see the map below. 
Which is more correct—Census or state? Thank you! 

  

  

Blue line is census. Brown color is state. Which is more correct? 
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